## FFWPU UK: Appreciating David & Kyung Ja Hanna - Livingstone House - May 25

Bogdan Pammer May 14, 2025



Our respected elder brother and sister Dr. David and Mrs. Kyung Ja Hanna recently stepped down from their position as Regional Presidents of the North Sub-Region. We will commemorate their more than seven years of devoted service in that capacity with a moment of appreciation at the upcoming "Day of All True Things" Holy Day service at Livingstone House on Sunday May 25th at 10:30am, followed by a celebration meal. All are invited!

At the Cheon II Guk leaders meeting on April 15th, 2025, immediately after the Cheonwongung Entrance Ceremony, True Mother expressed her thanks to all the 27 Sub-Regional leaders worldwide who had likewise completed their service. She wished them well in their future endeavours and encouraged them to take time to write an autobiography or memoir of their experiences and insights. The incoming group of leaders will be known as Regional Directors.

David and Kyung Ja will continue with their teaching and outreach work with Christian pastors and with UPF Ambassadors for Peace.